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Glashaboy Flood Relief Scheme  
 
Dear Resident, 

As you may be aware, Sorensen Civil Engineering Limited have recently been appointed as 
contractors for the Glashaboy Flood Relief Scheme. The scheme is funded by the OPW, and 
Cork City Council is acting as the client on its behalf. Work will commence soon on site and is 
expected to continue for a period of 32 months. 

Ove Arup & Partners Ireland Ltd. will be supervising the works on behalf of Cork City Council. 
Richard Watkins has been appointed as Senior Resident Engineer for the contract and will be 
the main point of contact for any queries you may have in relation to the scheme. 

If you have any construction related queries in relation to traffic management, on-street 
parking, deliveries, phasing of the works etc. you should contact the Sorensen Civil Engineering 
Limited. Community Liaison Officer, Elaine Cronin or Project Manager, Jer O’ Conner.  

The contact details for Elaine Cronin (Sorensen Civil Engineering Limited.) and Richard Watkins 
(Arup) are: 

Elaine Cronin – Community Liaison Officer 
Tel: +353 86 032 6171 
Email: GFRS@Sorensen.ie 
 
Jer O’ Connor – Project Manager  
Tel: +353 87 991 2889 
Email: GFRS@sorensen.ie 
 
Richard Watkins – Senior Resident Engineer 
Tel: +353 87 207 9955 
Email: richard.watkins@arup.com 
 
 
 

  
We look forward to meeting you in the coming weeks and working with you to facilitate the 
successful delivery of this flood relief scheme for Glanmire. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
______________________  
Conor O’Leary 
Senior Engineer - Infrastructure Development    
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